May 29,2017

Justin Shiu, Project Planner for the City of Sausalito
Qe 2200 Prn Ciaj Ce iy

To: Justin

Regarding a request for a Minor Use permit to allow events at 2200
Bridgeway, I am writing to register my concerns about street parking as
well as noise during these events.

I live at 512 Olive Street, a small street where the residents deal with
parking on a daily basis. A year ago we submitted a petition for
residential street parking signs to be installed. To date, nothing has
materialized. I am confident in speaking for my neighbors on Olive
Street that the possibility of additional cars on our street is a significant
issue, and supporting events that may add to this problem is not
possible.

Additionally, though the notice for this particular use permit does not
address the issue of noise, nor any description of proposed events
actually, any late night noise would be, of course, a serious
consideration.

Ja irkes
512 Olive Street
Sausalito
janedirkes@yahoo.com
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